
Dear Supervisors, 

 

It is important in this dry year and given recent years' histories of wildfire to continue fuel reduction efforts by funding 

the Fire Safe Council at a level higher than the proposed 75% reduced value $25,000.  It would be best to fund at 

$100,000 as last year.  Perhaps some less essential services can be cut instead, and/or grants can be sought. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Taylor, 


